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GT Welcomes The Jersey G.O.A.T.

Don’t miss the official grand opening!

PAGE 4
Volunteers Needed
Join the Gloucester Township Historic and 

Preservation Committee!

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

June 29, 2023
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Farmers’ Market Starts Next Week

Check out what this year’s farmers’ market 

has to offer

	 Mayor David Mayer and Township Council are excited to wel-
come The Jersey G.O.A.T. Grill and Public House to the Sicklerville 
section of Gloucester Township. The official ribbon cutting ceremony 
will take place tomorrow, Friday, June 30th, at 3:00 PM.
	 The Jersey G.O.A.T. (“Greatest Of All Time in Jersey”) prides it-
self on their service, craft cocktails and mock-tails, craft beers, delicious 
menu by successful Chef Felix Ortega (Chophouse, Volver, Philadelphia, 
Ocean Prime, Philadelphia) and aims to provide its patrons with a casual 
yet trendy dining experience. Gluten free and vegan items are also avail-
able.
	 Alisha Miller, owner of the restaurant, started in the business 
when she was 18 years old. She worked her way up the ranks and, at the 
age of 30, became one of the youngest female bar owners in the region. 
Alisha (sole proprietor) recently celebrated her 20th year anniversary of 
her first Racks Pub and Grill located in Atco, NJ. In 2015 Alisha opened 
her second location of Racks Pub and Grill in Williamstown, NJ.

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP WELCOMES 
THE JERSEY G.O.A.T. GRILL AND PUBLIC HOUSE



	 “We want people to think of the Jersey G.O.A.T. as a truly 
local spot for any of your life occasions. Whether you want to drop 
in for a quick appetizer and a cold beer after work, take your partner 
out on a date to savor our craft cocktails, or bring your kids for a 
family meal after a ball game, we are here to help you make every 
visit memorable!” said Owner of The Jersey G.O.A.T. Alisha Miller.

	 “It is with great pleasure that I welcome The Jersey G.O.A.T. 
and their team to the Sicklerville section of Gloucester Township. 
Alisha is well-known for her other successful eateries in New Jersey, 
and we are thrilled that she chose Gloucester Township as the home 
for her new business venture. It takes a lot of hard work, dedication, 
and passion to open a restaurant and we can’t wait to come in, try 
delicious dishes, have a good time and share in your success!” said 
Mayor David Mayer.
The restaurant opens at 11:00 AM every day with a brunch menu and 
late-night menus coming soon.

OFFICIAL RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY: FRIDAY, JUNE 30, 3:00 PM

THE JERSEY G.O.A.T. GRILL AND PUBLIC HOUSE

645 BERLIN - CROSS KEYS ROAD, GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP, NJ

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP WELCOMES THE JERSEY G.O.A.T. GRILL AND PUBLIC HOUSE

G L O U C E S T E R  T O W N S H I P  P O L I C E  C E L E B R AT E S   1 0 0 T H   A N N I V E R S A R Y !
	 For the past 100 years, the members of the Gloucester Township Police 
Department have dedicated themselves to the community in which they serve. 
They recognize their badge as a symbol of public faith, accept it as public trust,  
and hold it true to the ethics of service. 
	 Chief David Harkins and everyone at Gloucester Township Police 
thanks Retired Chiefs Andy Fox, John Stollsteimer, Edward Smith, and Harry 
Earle for being apart of their 100th anniversary celebration and for sharing some 
thoughts about their time serving Gloucester Township. 
GTPD is thanking those who have already purchased a Gloucester Township 
Police 100th Anniversary Coin.
	 There are still a limited number of coins available for purchase while 
supplies last. The coins are $15 each, CASH only, and it benefits the GTPD Po-
lice Benevolent Fund. Contact Ptl. Charles Ohrenich by phone at 856-374-5735 
or email CommunityRelations@GTPolice.com to arrange a coin pick-up! 

All sales are final. 



SAVE THE DATE; 2023 NNO

Get ready to kick off your summer shopping season with Glouces-
ter Township’s Farmers’ Market starting next Thursday, July 6th, 
4-7pm, at Harwan Park! We are excited to welcome so many 
new and returning vendors and offer an eclectic variety of craft 
items and culinary treats! Spino Family Farm, the original farm 
that helped establish the market back in 2009, is returning with 
organic produce and other items. Red’s Rolling Food Truck will be 
serving sandwiches, nachos, salads, fries and more! There’s also a 
kids’ menu for your little ones. New authors have been added to 
the book signing schedule in addition to local musical performers 
each week. Bring your school-aged children for crafting with local 
teachers from our school district!

Mark your calendars for National Night Out on Tuesday, August 1, 
2023 from 6 PM to 9 PM!
If your neighborhood is not holding a NNO Block Party, be sure to 
stop out at the two public locations: 
- Blackwood Fire Company (14 W Central Ave)
- Wye Oak Park (Williamstown Erial Rd at Annapolis Dr)
End the night with FIREWORKS at 9:30 PM at Veterans Park (1261 
Chews Landing Road)

Hope to see you there!

NEW DATE: AUGUST 14, 7PM, 
VETERANS PARK



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

HAPPENING NOW TO JULY 9TH! 
The LEAD Fest is at the Gloucester Premium Outlets! 

 All proceeds benefit LEAD - Law Enforcement Against Drugs and Vio-
lence helping to create safer, healthier communities free of drugs, violence, 
and bullying! 
For further information and to purchase tickets online, CLICK HERE.
**** Parents will have to purchase the tickets to ride online or in per-
son.**** Admission to carnival is $5. If you are only attending the carnival 
or only purchasing ride tickets, you must pay gate admission. If you choose 
to buy your wristband at the carnival, you will have to also pay gate admis-
sion. Children must be 36” H to ride most rides. Some rides require a parent 
to ride with them.
 
This is NOT a Gloucester Township’s event, please forward questions or 

comments to LEAD Fest at 609.259.2500 or email them at 
info@leadrugs.org 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

	 The Gloucester Township Historic and Scenic Preservation 
Committee is a volunteer organization dedicated to preserving and 
educating the history of Gloucester Township. 
	 If you live in the township and like history, please consider 
volunteering or possibly becoming a member. 
	 The committee meets once a month and participates in several 
community events throughout the year including: Tours of the historic 
Gabreil Daveis Tavern house, Gloucester Township Day, The South 
Jersey History Fair, the Pumpkin Festival, and paranormal events at 
the Gabreil Daveis Tavern. 

For more information, please email 
glotwphistoricsociety@gmail.com

https://www.theleadfest.com/p/events/gloucester

